
Invitation
..........

Independent Forestry Safety Review
FINAL REPORT

An agenda for change in the forestry sector  
Toki pango, toki whero, ka ora tonu ai i te wao nui a Tāne
When we all pull together we will ensure the safety of our future generations

.............

The sponsors of the review, the Forest Owners Association, New Zealand 
Farm Forestry Association and the Forest Industry Contractors Association 

invite you to the

OFFICIAL LAUNCH 
31 October 2014 - Distinction Hotel,

390 Fenton St, Rotorua, 11.00am – 12.30pm
Come and hear:

• The panel present their findings
• The industry’s endorsement

• Presentations on best practice in the sector
For the past nine months the Independent Forestry Safety Review Panel 

has engaged in a thorough process of consultation and analysis of the factors 
impacting health and safety in the forestry sector. The Report contains a 

package of practical recommendations that represent the additional steps 
necessary to bring about long-term, system-wide and integrated changes.

THE VISION
A safe, sustainable and professional forestry sector by 2017, 

achieved in partnership by government, industry and workers.

We look forward to seeing you there,
please RSVP by 28 October to glen.mackie@nzfoa.org.nz
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